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19th December 2023  

   

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Many thanks for your support with our focus on uniform in recent weeks.  

 

As mentioned previously, on the final day of term, we are allowing students to wear the following: 

 

- A jumper/sweatshirt of a Christmas nature if possible or regular school uniform (Shirt & Blazer). If 

students wear a jumper/sweatshirt they do not need to wear their blazer.  

- School trousers or skirts must be worn as normal.  

- Students are allowed to wear a moderate level of make up and jewellery and Christmas accessories 

if they wish.  

- Coats and jackets are not permitted to be worn inside of school.  

 

We hope you have a restful and peaceful Christmas break and look forward to welcoming students back in 

January.  

 
Kind Regards, 
  

 

  

 
Mr McHale  
Senior Assistant Headteacher  
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Head Teacher:  Mr D Juric  
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